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16th September 1985

Dear Brenda.

A quick enguiry =2bout your video. Is it finished yet,
and if so would a copy be availsble for us by Home Birth Week,
If so we'd be interested in showing it - we're hoping to do
a omell "festival" of birth films and videos for that week,
That plus library ‘vank window displays is our effort for the
week., kaybe a radio talk or two if it can be arrangead.,

We will be going to a regional meeting in Dunedin in
5 weeks - good news from the deep south - a group and a midwife
in Invercargill. We are recording a program for a one off
Community Access radio at Polytech this week.,

(

No luck so far with midwives - one possibility Laweff the
country areas for next year. Ursula is very busy - 10 babies
this month and & each month from Nov - Feb, She will probably
leave for overseas then. She is being helped with post-natal
visiting by other local midwives. So we hope somebody turns
up soon - committee members who are newly pregnant (not me})
are starting to worry.

-

Hope all is well with the Auckland group.

Regards
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Alison.



